
  

 

Locked down,  
but not locked out… 

Over the past couple of months, 
our church family has found 
other ways to meet. Here are two 
ways in which our young people 
meet:- 

Online Youth Group 

Each week between 4-7 young 
people, plus two leaders have 
been meeting online for youth group. There have 
been games, Bible study, times of prayer and 
opportunity to catch up. This has been especially 
important with our young people disconnected 
from each other and their friends. Here is what 
some of them have said about it: 

‘It’s nice to keep in touch with people and 
still be able to do youth group’ 

‘It’s never going to be as good as the real 
thing, but it’s still pretty good.’ 

‘It is fun thinking of creative activities to 
do online.’ 

The Case of the Christ and Letters from 
Lockdown 

With Sunday Club and Thursday Service closed 
for the time being, material has been produced 
each week of lockdown to help families study the 
Bible together at home. In the run up to Easter 
it was ‘The Case of the Christ’, looking at the 
Easter account in Luke’s Gospel. Presently, it is 
working through some of Paul’s prison letters – 
‘Letters from Lockdown’. 

Each week has 
video, activities 
and crafts for 
families to do. 
Why not visit our 
website to find 
out more. 

 

 

 

Father’s Day  
Sunday 21st June 

 

Trinity Sunday ~ 7th June 2020 
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A picture to colour in. 

 

WORDSEARCH ~ With God’s Help 
(You can read this story on page 2.) 

 

 

 

 
Where was the social distancing? 
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Kid’s Zone 

Have you seen the page on our website dedicated especially for you at: 
http://stpaulsfairhaven.weebly.com/kids-zone.html? 


